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COLLATION OF EMAIL FOR E-PAYSLIP 

 

The Federal Government took over Nigerian Universities payroll in February 2020 

through the Office of Accountant General of the Federation (OAGF) and its agent, 

Integrated Personnel Payroll Information System (IPPIS) and this has made 

generation and printing of payroll reports more difficult. 

 

In particular, the pay slip could no longer be generated as at when due as a result of 

the delay in releasing same to the University through the IPPIS portal. 

 

The Bursar through the Electronic Payroll Unit came up with the idea of E-Pay Slip 

which does not only make it easier for members of staff to access their pay slips 

from their emails but comes with very high cost saving considerations. 

 

The Collation of Emails is therefore necessary as the posting of E-Pay slips will take 

effect from April, 2023 all things being equal.  

 

The University Community is hereby informed and assured that the Google Form 

created for Collation of data including staff emails emanated from the Electronic 

Payroll Unit of the Bursary Department. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA (UK) 

Registrar and Secretary to Council  

 

 


